
 

Park Board Meeting – January 20, 2025 

“Think Local”:  
Prioritizing Canadian Goods for Vancouver Park Board Facilities 

The below is for information only. Minutes contain the official record of Board decisions. 
 

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ 
 
Final motion as amended: 
 

A. THAT the Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation directs staff to review 
current procurement procedures, contracts, vendors, capital projects, and trade 
agreement implications, and to report back as soon as possible on the potential 
benefits and opportunities of purchasing and utilizing Canadian-made goods in 
all Park Board operations. This should be done whenever feasible and cost-
effective, including areas such as infrastructure materials, equipment, and 
maintenance supplies, with the aim of supporting the Canadian economy; 
 

B. THAT the Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation directs staff to review 
current practices and provide recommendations on enhancing sourcing from 
Canadian producers, with an emphasis on Canadian alcohol and locally sourced 
food for all food and beverage products sold or served at Park Board facilities, 
including concessions, community centres, restaurants, and event spaces and 
report back within 3 months; 
 

C. THAT the Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation directs staff to work with the 
City of Vancouver, and where applicable, provincial and federal governments, to 
review policies in alignment with the City’s focus on prioritizing Canadian-made 
goods and the team Canada approach, ensuring alignment with local, provincial, 
and national priorities to enhance Canada’s resilience, which may include 
coordinating with the City and reviewing existing contracts as needed; and 

 
D. THAT staff collaborate and engage with local suppliers and businesses to 

support the shift to Canadian-made goods and create opportunities for small and 
medium-sized enterprises to take part in the procurement process. 
 


